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Snowy Hydro Attracting University Graduates 
 
During March and April, Snowy Hydro attended Graduate Career’s Fairs at the Wollongong, 
New South Wales and Monash Universities to promote the Snowy Hydro Graduate Program.  
Snowy Hydro is committed to attracting aspiring engineering graduates to work on the 
Snowy Mountains Scheme and other projects.  
 
These University career’s fairs provided an excellent forum to showcase Snowy Hydro 
Limited and get to know possible future graduates. The fairs also help students discover 
what is available to them after they graduate and talk to potential employers about graduate 
opportunities.   
 
With over 1,000 students attending at each university, the careers fairs were a fantastic 
opportunity to talk to future graduate students about the Snowy Mountains Scheme.  Snowy 
Hydro’s involvement in various engineering and environmental projects, such as the 
Jindabyne Dam Wall Upgrade and Cloud Seeding, were of particular interest. Snowy Hydro 
representatives also took the opportunity to promote the attractions of the Snowy Mountains 
lifestyle, talking to students about summer activities, festivals and winter snow sports.  
 
Attending the University careers fairs and attracting engineering graduates is an essential 
part of Snowy Hydro’s recruitment program and there was a high level of interest shown for 
the opportunities Snowy Hydro can provide these graduates.  
 
Applications for the 2007 Graduate Program applications opened in May 2006. 
 

For more information, please call: 
Snowy Hydro Limited 
Tel: 02 6453 2888 1 


